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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

Wednesday 6th September 2023 
Mrs Wilson’s Tuesday After School Club 

 
Dear Parents & Carers,         
 
At Bearwood Primary and Nursery School our aim is to ensure that no children are disadvantaged at school 
in any way.  We use our Pupil Premium to contribute towards the following: 
 

· intervention strategies and support are put into place to support their learning 

· the provision of a trained Teaching assistant to provide pastoral support and guidance 

· extra-curricular activities to enable pupils to develop a range of skills 

· forest school activities to provide a different experience: the children have really enjoyed being 

able to learn outdoors and this has provided great chances to develop children’s self-esteem and 

confidence. It also provides an outlet to provide emotional support for children who need it. 

As with everything we do at school the measures put into place do make a positive difference. They help to 
ensure that our pupils become tolerant, caring and well-rounded individuals with the skills to enable them to 
learn, develop and progress now and in the future.  The additional events and extra-curricular activities have 
enabled children to feel special and that they are receiving things that other children might take for granted. 
In many cases, children’s personalities have blossomed, and they have been able to mingle and make friends 
with children that before, they may not have had the courage to do so. 
 
We would like to invite your child to attend a club which aims to develop a range of life skills. This will be run 
by Mrs Wilson in the Practical Room on a Tuesday 3.30 to 4.30pm. We are envisaging this club running 
throughout the year. 
 
Here are the dates for Autumn 1 when the club will be running. 
 

12th September 26th September 10th October 

19th September 3rd October 17th October 

 
Please complete the attached slip and return it to the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Cheryl Smith 
Headteacher  

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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REPLY SLIP 

MRS WILSON’S TUESDAY AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

 

Pupil name: ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

I am happy for my child to attend Mrs Wilson’s Tuesday After School Club.  

I will collect my child from school (via the school office) at 4:30pm.   

 

Signed:        (Parent / Carer) 


